
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

After a cold and wet start to the week, the weather was kind to 

us for our Sports Day on Wednesday. The children enjoyed 

putting into practice all the techniques they had learned with Mr 

Pugh over the last few weeks, showing great ambition in all 

areas. The afternoon passed swiftly and efficiently with all races 

and events finished by 3.00pm – quite an achievement! Thank 

you to all the staff for their effective organisation, and for the 

enthusiastic support from parents. 

It was wonderful to see the children’s strong team spirit and 

sportsmanship, and how encouraging and supportive they were 

to their peers. All children received medals for their efforts and 

Willow Team won the trophy.  
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Stars of the Week 

Chester – flourishing in music 

Joseph – flourishing in his creative story-writing 

Zak – flourishing during sports day 
Liam – flourishing in his acting and learning lines for 

the KS2 performance 

Team Points: Ash 

 
  
Parking Outside School 

We respectfully ask that parents do not leave their cars idling whilst dropping off or collecting children. As 

a school and community, we are committed to the welfare and health of our children and families. Air 

pollution is a major contributor to respiratory diseases such as asthma and causes many deaths per year.  

Please be considerate of our school and community by switching off your engines when parked.  

Additionally, it has been noted that younger siblings have been left in vehicles whilst parents/carers collect 

their children from school. I would urge you to carefully consider the risks associated with this and the 

potential for harm to come to the child or others should the child accidentally touch the vehicle’s controls.  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

 

Visit by Police Officer 

 

We were visited by PC Dan from the Devon and Cornwall police on 

Tuesday afternoon. PC Dan led an assembly where the children learnt 

interesting facts about policing, including about the essential 

equipment items that police carry every day – adding more than 6kg to 

his uniform! They also demonstrated their knowledge of police 

emergency and non-emergency numbers, and asked lots of intelligent 

questions. 

All children were then given the opportunity to explore a police car and 

try on various police hats! It was a fun and informative afternoon and a big thank you to PC Dan for his 

resilience, patience, and generosity while standing out on the playground in the rain for an hour! 



 

Community Art 

On Thursday morning the school was visited by five Year 12 art students from Okehampton College and 

their teacher, Danielle Murray, Head of Art. They came to collaborate with children from Snowy and Tawny 

Owls on a project to design, draw and paint some banners. It was a very creative morning with lots of fun 

for all the children. The visitors were very impressed by our budding artists saying how lovely it was to 

work with them. We hope to have a visit to see their art room at the college and compare sketchbooks 

sometime in the future.  

We are pleased to be able to offer our children these opportunities to work with other schools in our Trust. 

 

 
 

 

Message from Mrs Reid, Mrs Sharland and Mrs Harris 

Thank you to everyone who generously supported the recent cake sale in aid 

of Cancer Research. A total of £90 was raised, for which we are very grateful. 

 

Books coming Home 

Please send your child in with a large bag each next Friday, 14th July, as 

children will be bringing home books and artwork from the school year. 

Uniform Sale 

FoBS will be holding pre-loved uniform sales after school on the playground, Monday 10th and Thursday 

13th July. Grab a bargain in readiness for the summer growth spurts! 



 

Circus Workshops 

On Wednesday 19th July we welcome ‘Circus into Schools’ for the 

day to provide circus workshops to all classes. Children will learn 

circus skills such as juggling, spinning plates, and walking a 

balance beam. After the workshops all classes will be displaying 

their new skills to each other. We would like to invite parents to 

enjoy this performance on the school playground at 2:45 - 3:15, 

weather permitting. 

Clubs 

Next week is the last week for clubs – there will be no clubs in the final week of term. A huge thank you to 

staff for giving up their time to provide these free clubs, and also to the external coaches for their skills and 

commitment. We have hosted a variety of clubs over the school year and have been pleased to see the 

large number of children accessing them. 

These extra-curricular activities bring new and different opportunities to all our children. 

Payments 

A reminder to settle any outstanding amounts for school meal via School Gateway before the end of term. 
 
 
Words of the Week  
In order to develop the children’s vocabulary, each class teacher chooses one 
word to discuss and model using in class with their children. Here are next 
week’s words:- 
Owlets - change 
Tawny Owls - deserving 
Snowy Owls - inquisitive 
Barn Owls - vengeful 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Next Week 
Monday September Intake Transition Afternoon, 12.00-3.05pm 

*Mindfulness Club 3.15-4.00pm; *Athletics Club 3.15-4.00pm 

Tuesday *Photography Club, 3.15-4.00pm 

Wednesday Forest School, EYFS, Y1-3 
KS2 Summer Performance, 1.30pm @ Methodist Chapel  
*Running Club 3.15-4.00pm 

Thursday September Intake Transition Afternoon, 12.00-3.05pm 
*Cheerleading Club 3.15-4.15pm; *Cricket Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Friday Football Workshop 

*Your child must be booked into after-school clubs via School Gateway in order to take part  

 

 

Diary Dates 
July 

17th  Forest School – EYFS, Years 4-6 
Y6 Meet The Tutor Evening @ Okehampton College 

18th  September Intake Transition Day 
Whole School Transition Day 

19th  Circus in a Day – Whole School 

20th  Y6 Beach Trip 

21st   Leavers’ Assembly 
Last Day of Term 

 

Mr A. Hill – Principal 

ahill@dmatschools.org.uk 

01837 861361 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance 

95.7% 

mailto:head@bridestowe-primary.devon.sch.uk


 

 

 

 


